
 
It’s summer time! I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break and are 

now refreshed and ready to learn more new and exciting things. We 

have an amazing final term ahead! 

PE: 

P.E is on Tuesday and 

Thursday. Ensure that 

children have the 

correct P.E and 

appropriate footwear. 

School Uniform: 

Children should be 

wearing their summer 

uniform and school 

shoes. 

READING/RWI: 

In Year 5, reading is 

crucial. Children are 

expected to read daily 

for 20 minutes and have 

their reading record 

check and signed by 

parents.  Bug Club 

reading should also be 

completed weekly!    

 

Class Dojo: 

Class dojo is the quickest 

and most up to date way 

of communicating with 

each other. Therefore, 

please check Class dojo 

regularly. Feel free to 

message with any queries 

and I will respond within 

5 working days. If it is 

urgent, please contact the 

office. 

Homework: 

Children will be set 

homework regularly, 

which will be posted 

on Class dojo and/or 

Doodle. Please do 

not hesitate to 

contact me for 

passwords. 

 

Important Dates: 

Achievement Assembly – Friday 26th April 

2024 

Whole School Mass – Friday 3rd May 2024 

Achievement Assembly – Friday 24th May 

2024 

KS2 Ball – Friday 21st June 2024 

Achievement Assembly – Friday 28th June 

2024 

Achievement/Award Assembly – 

Wednesday 12th July 2024 

Break up for summer – Wednesday 24th 

July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Mass Dates:  

Year 5 Mass – Wednesday 12th 

June 2024 


